
SUNSET LIBRARY BOOK CURBSIDE PICKUP 

September, 2020 

We are happy to announce that Sunset will be having LIBRARY BOOK CURBSIDE 

PICKUP. We are still working on some details, but here are some of the plans to date. Be 

assured safety is our primary concern.  In fact, returned books will be quarantined for 6 

days before they will be cleaned with a disinfecting wipe and checked in to be available 

for another student.  

Students will be able to log into their own Sunset Library Catalog account from home 

and request up to two books at one time. Requested books will be handled safely in the 

library and will be placed in a bag for pickup purposes. Once the items are ready, we will 

send an email letting parents know the next available pickup day.  

The Sunset Library Book Curbside Team will be in front of Sunset School on Tuesdays 

from 3:00pm to 6:00pm and Thursdays from 11:30am-3:00pm. Families are asked to 

make a quick stop near the gate to the right of the blue benches.  One family member 

will be allowed to step up to the distribution table (wearing a mask and keeping socially 

distant), tell the team member the name of the student(s), pick up their bagged books 

and return to the car for a quick drive away. 

This quick process will assure safe contact. 

If students or families need help with choosing books, it's recommended that they 

contact Mrs. Simons​ directly as the process needs to be efficient. Additionally, Mrs. 

Simons has plans to create a Sunset Book Menu to allow younger students to choose 

from a list of favorites (the Book Menu changes often) and a "Book Fix" form allowing 

any student to receive a recommendation based on their "book fashion style." 

Of course, students still have the option of reading books from their home libraries or 

getting materials from the ​Livermore Public Library​ (through their Curbside Pickup 

program or using the ebook databases).  

In anticipation of this exciting new way to get books safely in the hands of our students, 

we suggest you make sure your student's library accounts are clear of any materials you 

might still have from the last school year.  You should have received an email from Mrs. 

Simons if there are still library books checked out.  These books can be returned in the 

Library Book Drop inside the school office doorway.  And, again, they will be quarantined 

before they are available for checkout. 

Our Sunset library books "miss" our students as much as we do.  We hope you'll feel 

confident in our plans for Sunset Library Book Curbside Pickup. If you have any 

questions, please don't hesitate to ​contact Mrs. Simons​.  
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